
Interim Management Statement 
 

The Board of Directors of NR Nordic & Russia Properties Ltd (the “Company”) presents the 
Company’s “Financial Update” for the 6 months to 30 June 2012 (attached). 
 
For more information on the Company, please visit the Company’s website www.nr-properties.co.uk. 
 
The Financial Update has been prepared in accordance with the accounting policies set out in the FY 
2011 Annual Report and together with the above information gives a true and fair view of the 
Company’s financial position. 
 
 
Jersey, 31 August 2012 
 
NR Nordic & Russia Properties Limited 
























